## City of Hernando Election Commission

475 W. Commerce Street Hernando, MS. 38632 Phone (662) 429-9092

E-mail: ppyle@cityofhernando.org

City Clerk: Pam Pyle

The Election Commission met in a regular meeting on May 5, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. at Hernando City Hall. Members present included Robin Ainsworth, Dale Bellflower, Katie Jewell, and City Clerk Pam Pyle.

In accordance with Mississippi Code Ann. 23-15-361, we, the Election Commission of the City of Hernando, dispensed with the June 3, 2025, General Election as there was only one (1) candidate duly qualified for each office. We find that each candidate meets the minimum qualifications to hold the office sought, and we declare the following candidates to be elected without opposition:

Attested:

Pam Pyle, City Clerk

Signed this the 5<sup>th</sup> day of May, 2025.